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This item was referred by Ald. Rick Lemke in response to safety concerns for residents crossing Northview
Road at Kayla Drive. There is an existing painted crosswalk at this intersection but it does not have any
crosswalk related signing. The approval of this item will be to install the appropriate crosswalk signing.
Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. The cost for installing the new crosswalk
signing would be around $300.
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